
 

   

 

Memorandum 
 
To: Parks and Recreation Committee 

 
From: Dean R. Gazza, Director of Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management  

   
Date: July 2, 2014 

 

Re: Information:  Telulah Park Skate Park Project Update 

 

The bids for the Telulah Park Skate Park Project were opened on Tuesday, July 1, 2014.  The 

project was re-bid after the original bids received on May 21, 2014, were rejected because they 

were over budget.    

Two bids were received for the project.   The bids are listed below: 

Company   Base Bid Alternate #1 Alternate #2`      Total        

Miron Constuction Co.  $208,437.00 $15,038.00 $6803.00 $230,278.00 

Grindline Skateparks, Inc. $257,928.00 $15,075.00 $6782.00 $279,785.00 

 

Miron Construction Company, Inc. was determined to be the low bidder.  The base bid for the 

construction of the skate park is $208,437.00.  It is the recommendation of the Parks, 

Recreation and Facilities Management Department to accept an alternate bid of $15,038.00 for 

an additional skate feature, grind ledge and entry seat wall and also accept an alternate bid of 

$6,803.00 to provide colored concrete for the skate park.  The Department and skate park 

designer are recommending a 10% contingency on the base bid of $208,437.00 for a total 

contract amount of $251,122.00.   

The Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management Department’s Capital Projects Fund 

includes a budget of $255,000 for this project.   

It is the recommendation of the Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management Department to 

award the contract to Miron Construction Company, Inc. for $251,122.  This recommendation 

will appear on the Finance Committee agenda as an action item on July 9, 2014.   

Construction is scheduled to begin in early August and be completed by mid-October 2014, 

weather permitting.    

Please feel free to contact me at 832-5572 with any questions, or by email at 

dean.gazza@appleton.org.   
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